Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Dentistry
The Board of Dentistry hereby gives notice that on April 12, 2013, it received a Petition for Declaratory Statement filed by Healthy Kids One More Child Foundation. The petition seeks the agency's approval finding that Chapter 466.003, allows a not-for-profit corporation to offer dental services in schools as a prevention program without the need of utilizing a mobile dental unit. The Board will address this petition at its next meeting.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Susan Foster, Executive Director, Board of Dentistry, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C08, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3258, within 14 days of publication of this notice.
